
 

H U M B O L D T  C O U N T Y  
P L A N N I N G  A N D  B U I L D I N G  D E P A R T M E N T  

  C U R R E N T  P L A N N I N G  D I V I S I O N 
3015 H STREET, EUREKA, CA 95501 ~ PHONE (707) 445-7541  

PROJECT REFERRAL TO: Health and Human Services Environmental 
Health Division

Project Referred To The Following Agencies:
Building Inspection Division, Public Works Land Use Division, Health and Human Services Environmental Health 
Division, County Counsel, CalFire, California Department of Fish And Wildlife, Northwest Information Center, 
Regional Water Quality Control Board, North Coast Unified Air Quality Management District, United States Army 
Corps of Engineers, Humboldt County District Attorney, Humboldt County Agriculture Commissioner, Humboldt 
Sheriff, Southern Humboldt School District, State Water Board, Division of Water Rights, Palo Verde VFC 
Response Area Fire Protection District 

Applicant Name Humboldt Headless Chicken Ranch Key Parcel Number 218-151-005-000

Application (APPS#) 12015 Assigned Planner Keenan Hilton (707) 268-3722 Case Number(s) CUP16-500

Please review the above project and provide comments with any recommended conditions of approval.  To 
help us log your response accurately, please include a copy of this form with your correspondence. 
 
Questions concerning this project may be directed to the assigned planner for this project between 8:30am 
and 5:30pm Monday through Friday. 
  
County Zoning Ordinance allows up to 15 calendar days for a response. If no response or extension request is 
received by the response date, processing will proceed as proposed. 

 If this box is checked, please return large format maps with your response. gfedc

Return Response No Later Than Planning Commission Clerk 
County of Humboldt Planning and Building Department 
3015 H Street 
Eureka, CA 95501  
E-mail: PlanningClerk@co.humboldt.ca.us   Fax: (707) 268-3792 

We have reviewed the above application and recommend the following: 
 

                   Conditional Approval  
 

Comments:
DEH recommends approval with the following conditions: 
 (1) Prior to renewal of permit the operator is required to submit to DEH receipts, or copy of contract confirming sufficient use of 
portable toilets to serve staff for duration of first year or provide written assessment from a qualified septic consultant (REHS, PG or 
PE) confirming a Tier 0 status for the existing onsite waste treatment system serving the dwelling.  
 (2) Two wells are shown on the provided site plan.  Legalize or destroy the wells: Provide documentation to verify legal non-
conforming status, retroactively permit the wells or complete a well destruction permit for each well. 
  
 *Please provide a copy of the written Approved Compliance Agreement to DEH per HCC §313-55.4.11 
*This review and recommendation is for the Land Use aspects of the planning project and does not include or imply compliance 
with all DEH programs.  Although DEH recommends the approval of the Planning project, Solid Waste and HazMat Program 
 requirements need to be addressed directly with staff from those programs. 
 



Response Date: 9/11/2018 Recommendation By: Joey Whittlesey


